
Town of Warren 
Inland Wetlands and Conservation Commission 

Special Meeting CANCELLATION 
Thursday, July 14, 2016 – 7:00PM 

Warren Town Hall – 50 Cemetery Road 
 
 
 

At the June 29, 2016 special meeting, the Commission voted to schedule a special meeting on 
July 14, 2016 at 7:00PM to continue deliberations on the following matter:   

 
 Arthur Howland & Associates, PC for Corinne Green and Renee Stewart, 121 North Shore 

Road – Tear Down & Rebuild of Single Family Dwelling and Garage, Construction of In-
Ground Pool, Replace Well and Septic System in the Regulated Area; Piping of Intermittent 
Watercourse; Relocation of Driveway with Wetlands Crossing; and Construction of Stairs at 
Shoreline. 

 
That special meeting will NOT be held as originally proposed.  The above-referenced matter will be 
discussed at the regularly scheduled meeting on July 28, 2016 at 7:00PM in the Town Hall 
Downstairs Conference Room.   
 
Please feel free to contact the Land Use Office at 860-868-7881 x117 with any questions. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Stacey M. Sefcik 
Inland Wetlands Enforcement Officer 


